
Please enter these comments into the SB 247 record.  

 

I am a hydrologist by training and employment. The state's water program 
is critical to the health of our waterways.  

 

Please support SB 247 and the nominal fee increases it contains. and do 
not cut the ODFW Water Program or the Assistant district biologists: 

  

Fully funding ODFW--especially the water program and biologists is 
important to me, and Oregon.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Suzanne Fouty 

Baker City, OR 

 


